
 

 

 

 

Request of Expression of Interest to be part of a shortlist of suppliers for 

medical equipment 

The Italian Agency for Development and Cooperation (AICS) – Khartoum Office - is 

currently managing programmes which aim to fight poverty and to improve the social 

and health conditions of the population. Among the cross-cutting sectors particular 

attention is given to social inclusion and gender aspects such as women's 

empowerment.  

AICS intends to create a shortlist of companies which could be part of the future 

procurement processes of medical equipment. 

AICS invites suppliers wishing to be registered in the organisation’s supplier database 

to express their interest. The purpose of the proposed Expression of Interest (EoI) is 

to identify potential supply providers to render services (procurement of medical 

equipment) for AICS for a period of three (3) years. 

The interested candidate shall submit the following documents: 

• Registration with the Chamber of Commerce or any similar institution in the 

Country of establishment of the company. 

• Company Profile and list of projects related to the purchase of medical 

equipment carried out in the last two years (2017 and 2018). Only project over 

50,000 EUR shall be listed and only companies that managed projects for a 

global value over 300,000 EUR/year will be registered in the database. 

Application for Expression of Interest, accompanied by the above listed documents 

shall be sent via email to procurement.sudan@aics.gov.it by no later than April 10th , 

2019. 


